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Book Club

The Sikeston Public Library 
 

Book Club will not be meeting in
May. We hope to resume in June. 

Stay tuned to our website and
Facebook for further details. 

sikeston.lib.mo.us

While the threat of Covid-19 spread throughout the Heartland, the Sikeston Library was forced to close its
doors to the public. We officially closed on March 18, the same day as the schools. On March 24, we briefly
were able to offer curbside service for people who wanted to  pick up more library books. Unfortunately, on
April 3 that service was forced to close when Scott County enforced a Stay at Home order, followed by the
Governor issuing a state wide order. 
 
Through it all, the librarians at the Sikeston Library have been here, working behind the scenes to keep the
library ready for when we open again. Here's some pictures of things we did while we were closed. 

behind the scenes at the library
HOW  WE  S P EN T  T H E  L O C KDOWN

Inventory
cart. We
counted
ALL the
books in

the library. 

Ms. Lynda
scoured the
shelves to

weed books. 
 
 
 

Here's a cart
of books

ready to be
deleted! 
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Library Hours

Monday-Thursday
10am-8pm

Friday
10am-6pm
Saturday

10am-4pm
Sunday 
1pm-5pm

Library will be closed 
Monday May 25 for 

Memorial Day

Online Storytime!
Check our

Facebook page
every Monday

Wednesday and
Friday morning 
for a new Story 

Storytime! Mrs Lisa
cleaning out

the
basement

past and future
storytime projects

ready to go! 

Sorting beads and
craft supplies

The
basement

all organized

Tackling the Cabinet of
Requirement! 

We hope
everyone is

staying safe and
can't wait to see

you when we 
re-open! 


